Monthly Newsletter

November 2023



Charter Date: May 24, 1948

Club President Eric Hollenbeck

> 22 Members Strong

www.pullmanrotary.org www.facebook.com/pullmanrotaryclub/

CLUB MEETING: (1st & 3rd Wednesdays @ Noon)

Nov 1 @ Zeppoz- Michelle Larson, community coordinator, Alzheimer's Assoc.
Nov 15 @ Zeppoz- Sean Miller, City of Pullman Economic Development

SOCIAL MEETINGS: (4th Wednesdays)

(4th weanesaays)
(Area Social on 5th Wednesdays)

Nov 22- No Social, Happy Thanksgiving



66

Give thanks for a little, and you will find a lot.

66

- Hausa proverb

PANHELLENIC COUNCIL COLLABORATION

The Rotary Club of Pullman Board has awarded a \$1.000 scholarship the WSU to Panhellenic Council member with the largest accrued community service hours in the '22/'23 school year. The council accrued over 8,000 service hours in the Spring '23 semester alone! The council will be a wonderful friendship bringing two organizations together and sharing our love of community service.

PAST EVENTS

Governor's Visit- The Moscow and Pullman Rotary Club leadership welcomed the Rotary District 5080 Governor, Doreen Fox Kelsey, on Oct. 6th for a visit.

Mayor's Grove Cleanup and Peace Pole install was a great success on Oct. 21st. with many Rotary and non-Rotary community members. The Peace Pole dedication will be in the Spring.

World Polio Day was on Oct 24th. President Eric set up an online Polio Fundraiser through the Rotary Foundation and was able to raise \$192!

Pints for Polio- another Polio fundraiser set up by Eric H. had three Pullman businesses offer \$1 per beer pint sale. Thank you to South Fork, Red Card and Zeppoz for helping fight against Polio! **Kettle Corn** at the Moscow Farmer's Market finished strong after 6 months.

WAY TO GO ROTARIANS!

Message from the President

Welcome to November, the month where we celebrate Rotary Foundation! This is a time to reflect on the incredible work and impact of the Rotary Foundation and why it's an organization worthy of our trust. Did you know that the Rotary Foundation has earned a stellar reputation? Over the years, it has consistently received high ratings from charity watchdog organizations, ensuring that every dollar we donate goes towards making a real difference. It's a testament to the transparency, efficiency, and integrity of Rotary's efforts.

Speaking of our collective efforts, let's take a moment to applaud the success of our recent World Polio Day fundraiser. Thanks to the generosity and commitment from local business, (South Fork Public House, Red Card Pub, and Zeppoz), community members, and Rotarians

we made a substantial progress toward our club fundraising goal for the PolioPlus Fund. This demonstrates the incredible power of Rotary when we unite for a common cause.

If you missed out, you still have time to contribute to the campaign and do your part to help wipe out polio: https://bit.ly/494QeEo

As we celebrate Rotary Foundation Month, let's take pride in our association with an organization that's truly making a positive impact on the world. Your trust and dedication are what make all of this possible.

Thank you for your ongoing support and for being part of an organization that changes lives for the better.

In Rotary Service, Eric President

Paul Harris Fellowship- Eight Pullman Rotarians were recently named Paul Harris Fellows at various levels. Fellowship pins and award certificates were given to the recipients at the club's October 18 meeting. Congratulations, Becky, Tiffany, Stacey, Eric H., Gary S, Alison, and Ana.







COMING UP....

- November is **Rotary Foundation Month**
- Nov 8 @ Zeppoz- Board Meeting
- **Nov 15 @ Zeppoz's –** City of Pullman Econ Development
- Nov 22- No Social
- Nov 23- Happy Thanksgiving
- Nov/ Dec- Holiday Food Bank Donation - Stay Tuned!